
Edinburgh Way 

NEWSLETTER
September - October

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

The Lambs children have enjoyed taking part in lots of forest school activities 
and imaginative role with large cardboard boxes. They particularly enjoyed 
pretending they were on the bus using hoops as steering wheels.
 
The Duckling’s and Farmer’s children have recently been listening to a new 
story called Spider Sandwiches. After listening to the story, they chose 
different foods from the book to explore and create. In the home corner we 
made some spaghetti and added different coloured paints. We made ‘slimed 
eel noodle’, ‘pickled worms’ and ‘rat-tailed pizzas’! The children loved 
exploring different textures and creating messy meals.

The holiday club children have reveled in lots of different self-chosen 
activities related to superheroes. They had a superhero dressing up 

Question of the 
month

September
How can we support 

you? 

October
Is your child registered 

with a dentist? 

ATTACHMENT CLASS TO BE HELD TUESDAY 27TH AUGUST 10.00AM 

THE HOLIDAY CLUB
party and created their own 
sensory trays exploring 
materials they could create by 
mixing food items, paints, 
glitters and shaving foam. 
The children have enjoyed 
baking for the whole nursery 
and taking part in colouring 
competitions. 


